From: barbara reilly

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 2:27:50 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

Remove the Eklutna dam please. Help restore salMon in Alaska. the Eklutna DAM BLOCKS SALMON
PASSAGE TO THEIR SPAWNING GROUNDS. tHE CHEAP SOLUTION CHOSEN BY cHUGACH eLECTRIC
aSSOC. (cea), nATANUSKA ea, AND THE mUNICIPALITY OF aNCHORAGE LEAVES ABOUT A MILE OF
THE RIVERBED DRY. tHIS IS NOT ACCEPTABLE. pLEASE TAKE DOWN THE DAM OR PRESENT AN
ALTERNATIVE TO THE DAM THAT ALLOWS SLMON TO SPAWN.
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